== Ladymount Catholic
Primary School

‘Love one another, as | have loved you’

23rd March 2018

Dear Parents and Carers,

We are coming towards the end of the Spring term and have had an exciting week. Year 2 have been particularly excited about
the arrival of three new chicks, thank you to the PTA for funding this Awe and Wonder experience for the children. Last night
the children in Year 3 received the sacrament of First Forgiveness, the children led the service beautifully and Father Stephen con-
gratulated them all on how well they all did. The children in Key Stage 2 have all visited Holy Family this week to take partin a
Prayer Trail, which was led by children in Year 6 who did a fantastic job. Thank you to all of the parents who came to the Celebra-
tion Assembly this morning,

Have a lovely weekend,

N. Turner (Headteacher)

COMING UP...

We accompany, we follow
Jesus, but abave all we
know that he accompanies

us and carries-us on_his
Monday 9th April—School opens for the Summer Term. shoulders.
Children should wear their summer uniforms.

Wednesday 28th March—Easter Egg Raffle.
Wednesday 28th March—Break up for Easter holidays at
3.25pm.

Wednesday 11th April—PTA meeting (Irby) P{l}ﬂ,ﬂ [ -M-"F’I.-f:'i:-"'l

Friday 27th April—PTA Quiz Palm Sunday, 2013
Class Assemblies
Friday 13th April - Year 3 Mrs Spicer

Friday 4th May - Year 1 Mrs Evans / Mrs Swindlehurst o AW e
Friday 18th May—Year 4 Mrs Ball ' \ |
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We are a Food Allergy Aware School

We have a number of children in school with serere allergies to peanuts and nuts. Because of the severity
of these allergies we are asking you to be mindful of this when sending food into school .

If you decide to send in treats for birthday celebrations, we encourage you to send in nuk free treats.

I} your child does hamve peanut butter, Nutella or other products containing nuts in their lunch please
encourage them to wash their hands after eating.

e
- * Thank you for your co-operation in this matter.




Clubs After School

Monday 19 March TT Rock Stars 3.25-4.15pm Y6

Tuesday 20 March Fencing 8.00-8.45am Y1&Y2

Tuesday 20 March | SATs Club 3.25-4.15pm Y6

Wednesday 21 Feb | Street Dance 3.25-4.25pm F2, Y1 & Y2 (last session 21 March)
Thursday 22 March | Chess 3.25-4.25pm Y3-Y6

Thursday 22 March | Choir 3.25-4.25pm Y3-Y6

Thursday 22 March | Multi Skills Club | 3.25-4.25pm F2,Y1 & Y2 (last session 22 March)
Friday 23 March Fencing 8.00-8.45am Y3-Y6

Friday 23 March Cheerleading 3.30-4.15pm Y1-Y4 (last session 23 March)

Chicks

There was great excitement in Year 2 this week as three
of the eggs that they have been incubating hatched. Ben,
Twinkle and Rosy are doing well and the children have all
handled Ben and Twinkle very carefully. Rosy hasn’t been
handled as she had a bit of a traumatic hatching and we
were quite concerned about her but she seems to have
grown stronger overnight.
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A Special Day for Mrs Manley!

Mrs Manley celebrated a special
birthday today and we have had a
lovely morning of surprises which
included: a visit from the ‘Sorting
Hat’ and ‘Birthday Hat’ to sing
Happy Birthday at the end of our
wonderful celebration assembly;
gifts and presents in the staffroom
during lunch, and some lovely
Easter cakes and sandwiches to
enjoy. We wish you a well-
deserved and lovely birthday
weekend with your family!

Lost Property

Weather permitting our mountain of lost property will be
displayed outside the main entrance from Monday. Please look thr
for any lost items. Anything left on Wednesday will be disposed of.

Attendance
o[ veor | s [comment
m 2SB/DC 100 Well done!
m 3/4NR 98.5  Well done!
m F2 97.9  Well done!
m 5/6JM 97.9  Well done!
m 5/6RW 97.6  Well done!
m 1TS 97.2  Well done!
1HC 97.1  Well done!
m 3/4CS 96.7 Well done!
m 3/4MP 96.1 Below target
m 2MM 95 Below target
m 5/6CB 91.7 Below target
The Governors Attendance Target is 96.5%
This week’s attendance overall was 96.9%
Congratulations to 2SB/DC

Lunchtime
If you provide a yoghurt in
your child’s lunchbox, we
would be grateful if you
could supply a spoon for
them to eat it with. We
seem to have a shortage
of spoons and we’re not
sure if children are
accidentally taking them home or accidentally
throwing them away with the yoghurt pot.

Also, in the interests
of health and safety,
if you are providing
grapes for your child
they must be cut in
half.




Celebration Assembly

We had the Celebration Assembly for the Spring term this morning when we
recognised and celebrated some of the wonderful things that have been going on at
Ladymount this term including a variety of sporting awards, attendance awards,
recognition of the work of the Prayer Leaders, awards for effort, achievement and
progress, the Caring Cup, which was awarded to Phoebe McGregor, and the Hollie
Roberts Shining Star Award, which was awarded to Harry Paziuk.

Well done to everyone who received an award!

Mrs Murray Easter Egg Raffle

Please remember Mrs Murray in your prayers over We W|” be h0|d|ng our ’egg_ciﬁng' annual Easter egg

the next few weeks as she is not very well. Mrs raffle on the last day of term, 28th March. Donations of

Murray taught here at Ladymount for 23 years and Easter eggs will be gratefully received and can be

i ial ber of Lad t family.
15 @ Very specialmember of our tadymount family brought into school up until Wednesday morning. Raffle
tickets will be on sale until Tuesday 27th March at a cost
of 10p each. All money raised will donated to Caritas,

Shrewsbury.

Parking

Sorry that this item has got to return to the Newsletter so often
but parking is an issue outside school with a minority of people
still not showing due care and consideration to other road users
or to our long-suffering neighbours. They do not appreciate cars
being left across their paths, blocking their access to, or stopping
them from leaving, their property. Please park sensibly and con-
siderately, and also be vigilant when pulling into or leaving spac-
es that there are no children crossing the road. Also be careful
around the car park entrances. Thank you.




